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: w i NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
."\’ " Ao’ / WASHINGTON D C 20888
OFFICE OF THE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Apri? 9, 1991
FOR OPERATIONS
T0: Kitty Dragonette, OCM/JC
FROM: James L. Blaha, AD/OEDO

SUBJECT: INFORMATION REQUEST

Enclosed per your request is a March 18
memorandum from Bob Bernero to Jim Taylor
which addresses NRC Licensing of military
use of depleted uranium. If upon review of
this material you think a briefing on the
subject is still warranted, we would be

pleased to arrange one.
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James L. Blaha, AO/OEDO
Enclosure: v
As stated

¢cc: M. Weber, OCM/KC
S. Bilhorn, OCM/KR
R. Boyle, OCM/FR
SECY
J. Taylor, EDO, w/0 encl.
H. Thompson, DEDS, w/o encl.
J. Bernero, NMSS, w/o encl.
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